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Thurs. 2/20 
Honor Day 

Kindness Week Ends - “Team 

up with Kindness.” 

NO GI/NW bussing 

Class Basket items are past 

due! 

Fri. 2/21 
NO GI/NW bussing 

8:30 Mass Gr. 4-8 

The winners from Christmas 

Stations may dress down.  

*Fundraising family auction 

baskets are due! 

Mon. 2/24 Tues. 2/25 
Art, ASL, & Book Clubs until 

3pm 

Wed. 2/26 
Soccer Shots Pre-K 3+4 
 

 

**As we enter the home stretch, we wanted to run one last 

incentive for donating baskets as we look to make this auction the 

best one yet! Bring a basket, gift card, or monetary donation 

worth at least $25-50 by Thursday, Feb. 27th and you will be 

entered into a drawing where you can win auction tickets. There 

will be 6 winners chosen. 1 winner will be chosen for each of the 

following categories: 

❖ 1 sheet of green 

❖ 1 sheet of orange 

❖ 1 sheet of yellow 

❖ 1 sheet of work zone 

❖ 1 sheet of platinum 

❖ 1 Pre-Sale Packet #1  

*If you bring in a donation valued at $50-100 you will be entered 

2x, and $100+ 3x.  

 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

Congratulations to Avery Atkinson who became a big sister once again. This time 

to a baby brother, Johnny Jay on Feb. 11th!!!  

 



Fresh start February: We have had many dress downs and fun school events the 

past few months, but now it’s time to get focused once again. Beginning Monday, we 

will be strictly enforcing school rules. Here are some refreshers that teachers will 

review, but if parents could as well we would appreciate it: 

➔ Review the School Dress Code Policy - Some specific notes: leggings are not 

a part of the code and proper shoes are required  

➔ Chewing gum is not allowed 

➔ Cell phones are collected at the beginning of each day for all grades; Smart 

watches that are used to text are not allowed or will also be collected 

➔ Headphones/earbuds should be worn only at teacher selected appropriate 

times 

➔ During morning prayer and announcements, students should stand and 

participate then sit and listen.  

 

Current BISON families will receive an email with a link to complete the 

requalification process and add new siblings on Feb. 24th. This will close on April 

15th.   If you have any questions or need further information - please contact 

BISON at 716.854.0869. 

 

Registration & School Tours - Thank you to all those families that have registered 

your child(ren) with us already and took advantage of the Registration fee 

discount. That discounted fee is now over. Current families, remember to fill out 

registration forms and send in fees. If you are not planning on returning, please 

email Ms. Richards jrichards@catholicacademynf.org or call the office so we can 

send you an Exit Survey and plan for next year’s enrollment. 

 

Yearbook order forms and patrons are both due next Thursday.  Yearbook orders 

are done online only through inter-state.com/order and use code 91391V. The 

patrons must be sent in.  

 

SPORTS & CLUB UPDATES: 

★ Art, ASL, & Book Clubs continue on Tuesdays from 2:20-3.  
★ Chorus Club continues every Wednesday.  

★ Spring Bowling begins March 4 and runs until April 1.  

★ Soccer Shots continues on Wednesdays 2:20-3pm for Pre-K 3 + 4.  

mailto:jrichards@catholicacademynf.org
http://interstate.com/order


★ Volleyball permission slips should be turned in. More information to come 

next week! 

★ Basketball players - Please send in your child's WASHED jersey/uniform in 

a bag, labeled with their name, and we will keep it here and get it to them 

for Sports pictures on April 4th.  

★ UPDATE! Cheerleaders - please keep your uniforms until Sports picture day.  

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATES: 

➔ Easter Candy Sale ends next week Thursday, Feb. 27th.  We would like all 

Fundraising families to sell/purchase $150.  You may also place your order 

online. Our school code is: 703668. If you need more order forms, please 

contact the office. Having trouble selling, try posting on your Facebook to 

reach people who you may not think of! 

➔ SAVE THE DATE: CANF MEAT RAFFLE - Friday, May 2 at St. Leo’s! 

 

AUCTION UPDATES:  

➔ REMINDER: On Friday, March 7th, there will be an 11 am dismissal for the 

entire school (Pre-K 3 - Gr. 8). There will be NO After School Care. This is 

AUCTION DAY.  

➔ Fundraising Families - Your $25 basket/donation is due on Friday, Feb. 21.  

A reminder is included. Gift cards and lotto tickets are always easy last-

minute ideas.    

➔  **Pre-sale ticket order forms are due Friday, Feb. 28th** Tickets go 

up at the door! Package deals are PRE-SALE ONLY! 

➔ Volunteers are still needed to make this event a success! Remember to use 

the sign-up genius link 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A45A5A72EA0FDC16-54613825-auction or 

contact the office. If you are not able to help work Friday or Saturday, we 

now have added an option to help make calls on Sunday from 9-11am.  

➔ Enclosed in today’s folder are 

◆ Staff Raffle Flyer - It will run outside the trophy case from 

Monday, March 3 to Friday, March 7th. We will draw the winners at 

the Monday Morning Meeting. See the enclosed order sheet. 

➔ Keep those donations coming in! We appreciate all that have come in so far, 

but we need more!!  If you have not done so, please send in your donation! 

Remember it can be a monetary donation or a basket! In order to make our 

biggest fundraiser a success we need participation from all! If you know of 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A45A5A72EA0FDC16-54613825-auction


any business owners who would like to support our wonderful school, please 

get a donation letter from the office! 

➔ The Children’s Auction will be held during school on Friday, March 7th.  

 
Auction Alert! 

CANF Staff Raffle Section 
K-8 students only 

 
Last year’s Staff Raffle at our auction was such a success! Each 
staff member has once again been inspired and chosen his/her 
own give away to offer our K-8 students. 
 
Some of the ideas you will see are: Lunch, Starbucks day, Teacher 
for a Day, Tea Party, Play Day, Make Over, & LEGO Party! Some 
have multiple winners and a friend!  
 
Tickets are $1 each or 10 for $5.  
 
If you have any questions please call the office.  

 

 
Please complete the form below and send in your payment. We will hold 
the tickets until the Raffle begins. You will also be able to purchase 
tickets during that week! 
—--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CANF Staff Raffle Section - Order & Payment  
 

Child’s name: __________________  Gr.: ___ # of tickets: ___ 
Child’s name: __________________  Gr.: ___ # of tickets: ___ 
Child’s name: __________________  Gr.: ___ # of tickets: ___ 
Child’s name: ___________________ Gr.: ___ # of tickets: ___ 
Child’s name: ___________________ Gr.: ___ # of tickets: ___ 
 
Amount enclosed (cash only): ____________ 
 

 


